
Put on your Company Letterhead 
 
July 31, 2020 
 
 
Dear Senator or Congressman/woman (last name): 
 

I am writing to urgently request that you support financial relief to small family businesses most 
affected by the COVID-19 pandemic in the stimulus package currently being negotiated that 
extends through the end of the year.  Help is needed to sustain our family business and bridge 
the gap to recovery.   
 
The professional fireworks entertainment industry has been almost completely shut down since 
the COVID-19 pandemic hit the nation in March.  The pandemic has brought the events that our 
industry provides fireworks entertainment services for to a halt and we do not anticipate any 
measurable recovery until large gatherings can resume sometime in mid-2021. 
 
We are grateful that Congress boldly provided vital, short-term assistance with the PPP 
program; however, businesses such as ours are facing prolonged closure and need additional 
help in the form of extended PPP, long-term, forgivable loans, grants and flexibility in the use of 
funds to truly meet the unprecedented needs of this time.   
 
We know Congress plans to move forward with a final stimulus package very soon.  Your 
assistance is more important now than ever before to ensure that our struggling small family 
business is not left behind.   Please contact me at (xxx) xxx-xxxx if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 


